
At Home
LEARNING

It is Week 9 of “At Home Learning”! 

Hello June!  June is full of sunshine, days spent 
outside and of course Father’s Day!  We are 
celebrating Father’s Day early this year as we 
want to ensure we can complete all the surprises 
for Dad in time.  You may wish to tuck some of 
these projects away for safe keeping until 
Father’s Day arrives.  

We are also focused on Numbers to 100 again
this week. Your child should be gaining 
confidence with these numbers and also be 
working on skip counting by 2’s, 5’s, and 10’s.  

As we wind down the school year, we are 
excited about all the fun activi ties that we have 
planned!  The last day of provided lessons will be 
Friday, June 19, 2020. 

Lakeview Grade One Teachers


